From:

Site Allocations Plan

To: Subject:

PDE00322 LCC Site Allocation Consultation

Date:

19 October 2015 18:42:54

Dear Sirs,

I have been looking at the proposals for housing in Leeds and see that you are asking for comments.

I see from the details published that you seem to be recommending a large number of houses in the Horsforth area, the majority of which seems to be on Green Belt Land. I have always assumed that the idea of Green Belt was to prevent it being used for development.

I thought that both National and Local Government supported this policy but it seems that you are going against this.

If development of Green Belt continues then it would appear that the green space between Leeds and Bradford would soon disappear. You have already agreed to development of green belt land in Farsley just across the valley and there are now proposals for further green land to be used for a link road to the airport.

In view of all this I strongly object to using the Green Belt and would hope that you would look more to developing on Brown Belt sites such as that at the former Sandoz Factory near Rodley.

Yours faithfully

David Wild

19 Oct 2016